
Thank you for a very kind letter.

As you surmise I miss the House of Conmons and I do

not leave it willingly.

I am sorry to say that on April 25th I 

am to he out of London, otherwise I should have liked 

to have come to revive old associations on the occasion 

of the pleasant event which is happening in your family.

Yours very truly,




